

April 5, 2018

Information Letter no. 11-2018

Dear Member Federations,

In reference to the information letter no. 9-2018 from 16 of March I would like to remind you that formally EFC COMEX approved the dates of each competition in the EFC Calendar for 2018/2019 season, which means that every change of place and date in the calendar requires sending information to the General Secretariat with explanations.

We already had a situation that the fencer went to the competition the day after they finished. Despite placing such information on the organizers' website one month before the competition was scheduled, federations sending fencers to the competition are trying to avoid high air ticket prices and organize a trip much sooner, not checking any changes on the organizers' website.

After I receive such news I will send urgent letter to all Federations without undue delay so if you have any change of place, in particular the date of the tournament, please immediately inform me directly as soon as possible.

This procedure will help us to avoid similar, uncomfortable situations in the future.

Thank you very much for your forbearance.

Best regards,

Jacek SŁUPSKI Secretary General